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HOME FOR THE HOLIDAYS 

Tomorrow morning, I will be heading to West Virginia to celebrate Christmas 

with my family.  It is a trip of approximately 900 miles.  I would truly 

appreciate your prayers for safety on the roads. 

My time there will be short but very busy.  I will be reorganizing my totes in 

preparation to store most of my belongings.  As you might recall, I returned 

to the US from France with just 2 suitcases.  I have several totes mostly filled 

with household items that have been purchased over the past few years.   

My mom and my aunts will be traveling back with me the day after 

Christmas.  My aunt’s truck and my vehicle will be loaded with my remaining 

belongings.  My move-in day at the storage facility is December 28th.  Prayers 

are appreciated for this journey as well. 

BLESSING UPDATE 

So, why am I renting a storage locker?  Good question, these past six weeks 

have been spent gathering information.  There are not really any suitable 

places to rent currently.  

The duplex is still a possibility.  However, that will depend once again on the 

success of a friend’s business project.  In the meantime, I continue my search 

for another suitable alternative.   

I have rented a condo with a different floor plan for the months of January 

and February.  A family member plans to visit.  I have also invited a 

missionary in transition to stay for a week.  This condo has two master suites, 

so it is much more suitable for guests than my current accommodations.  

Please continue to pray for me as I adjust to this new area.  I am not only 

seeking a church family but also friendships in this part of the US.  Some 

days I feel overwhelmed by decisions that must be made as well as the 

financial needs to launch the Blessing.  Thank you for traveling with me on 

this journey!  I wouldn’t be able to do any of this without you!   

Merry Christmas!!  Happy New Year!! 

 

 

 

PRACTICAL INFORMATION 

Because I am renting short-

term, I do not have a 

permanent address.  If you 

would like to send something 

snail mail, please continue to 

use my mom’s address.  I 

have included it in the space 

below.  

If you would like to send a gift 

for the Blessing, please send it 

to my mission organization 

listed below.  Be sure to 

designate that it is for Wendy 

Hinzman/The Blessing.  

Thanks so much!   

 

Wendy Hinzman 

71 Mullen Run Road 

Walker, WV 26180 

Tel. 304.481.8461 

www.theblessingfl.com 

 
10000 North Oak Trafficway 

Kansas City, MO 64155 

Tel. 800.468.1892 

www.avantministries.org 

 


